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On behalf of President Trump and the people of the United States, I am
thrilled to congratulate the people of Australia as you celebrate Australia
Day on January 26, 2018.

The United States and Australia share deep bonds of friendship that are truly
unique. Our alliance is a stabilizing force in the region and beyond that has
provided for our mutual security and prosperity. Our ties continue to
strengthen as business, scientific, and cultural connections flourish. The
United States remains committed to our unbreakable alliance and our powerful
bonds of friendship and mateship, based on shared values and shared
aspirations for the future.

As you celebrate Australia Day, know that the people of the United States
celebrate with you as your friend, partner, and ally.
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